
 

 

 

9th December 2022 
 
 

 
A Busy, Festive, Final Week! 

 

Following this week’s wonderful performances 
of our KS1 nativity, ‘A King Is Born’, we look 
forward to being entertained by our Acorn 

Class children, when they perform their nativity 
‘Whoops A Daisy Angel’ at 9:30am and 

3:30pm on Tuesday, 13th December. Well 
done to all our infant pupils for bringing festive 
smiles to everyone’s faces and thank you to 
our staff for preparing the children to perform 

so very well in their nativities. 
 

Wednesday, 14th December is set to be an 
extremely busy, happy day, as well as being  a 
non-uniform day, when pupils are welcome to 

wear their Christmas jumpers. 
 

On this day, please can all our infant pupils 
ensure they arrive very promptly to school at 
8:45am, as Acorn, Oak and Elm Classes are 
all due to leave school at 8:50am to travel to 
All Saints Church, Higher Walton. Here, we 

look forward to being transported to the land of 
Narnia with scenes from ‘The Lion, The Witch 
and The Wardrobe’, where children will take 

part in activities planned to deepen their 
understanding of the Christmas story. Please 
can all infant parents ensure they have logged 
in to ParentPay and given permission for their 

children to attend this special visit. 
 

Following our return to school, we look forward 
to our annual Christmas dinner being served 
to all those who have booked on ParentPay. 

 

During the afternoon, the whole school will 
then come together to enjoy Coupe Green’s 
Got Talent! Thank you to all those children 

who have been busily preparing acts to 
entertain their friends. We look forward to 
seeing your performances on Wednesday. 

 
On Thursday, 15th December, at 9:00am, we 

will celebrate the achievements of pupils 
throughout the school. Children will be 
rewarded for their hard work and super 

behaviour this term with Golden Merit and 
Reader Of The Half Term certificates being 
presented at our Golden Merit Assembly.  

A Busy, Festive, Final Week! 
 

Thursday, 15th December will also be the first of 
two Christmas party days and our party lunch will 
be served. On this day, our Acorn, Oak and Elm 
Class pupils will enjoy their Christmas discos and 
can wear their party clothes, while Ash, Maple and 

Elder Classes can wear party clothes for their 
Christmas parties on Friday, 16th December. 

On our last day of term, the whole school can 
also bring a toy to school for toy day. These 

toys must be those which pupils are happy to 
share. Please note that the toys must not be 

expensive and electronics, such as 
i-pads, mobile phones or tablets, are not 

allowed. 
 

Please note that movie night has been 
postponed until a quieter time in the new year. 

 
Friends of Coupe Green (PTA) 

 

Christmas Fair 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 
everyone who supported the Christmas Fair and 
helped us to end the term with a fabulous, festive 

and successful fundraiser. To all of those who 
came along, who had stalls, helped set-up and 
tidy away afterwards and the school staff who 

came to help on their day off, we really appreciate 
your hard work. The children and families had a 

fantastic day, making some wonderful memories. 
We raised over £2,400 (exact figure to follow), all 

of which will benefit the children and enhance 
their learning experiences in school. 

 

We would like to thank our sponsors: Rock 
Awnings & Samlesbury Secure Dog Run for 

sponsoring the games, Stonehouse Homes & 
Estate Agents for sponsoring the grotto and Little 

Zen Baby Massage & Yoga for decorating the 
grotto. We would also like to thank all the 

businesses and families who donated raffle and 
tombola prizes. 

 

We are looking forward to 2023 and are planning 
lots of exciting events.  

 

If anyone is interested in helping Friends Of 
Coupe Green, in any way, please contact 

friendsofcoupegreen@gmail.com. 

Merry Christmas Mr Hodgson! 



Friends of Coupe Green (PTA) 
 

Pantomime 
 

Friends Of Coupe Green are proud to support 
the annual pantomime, and this year Jack and 
the Beanstalk visited school on Thursday, 8th 

December.  
 

 
 

It was a fantastic show! We all had an 
excellent time and thoroughly enjoyed the 

afternoon.  

 
 

It was lovely to see lots of smiling faces, 
cheering and singing along.  

 
January Lunch Deadline 

 

We will be giving all menu choices for week 
beginning 3rd January to our school kitchen on 
Friday, 16th December. If you have not already 
done so, please book your child’s lunches for 
the first week in January, on ParentPay, by 
the deadline of Thursday, 15th December. 

 
Narnia Experience 

 

The Narnia Experience at All Saints Church is 
free for anyone to visit, including our junior 
pupils and parents, on the following dates.  

 

Saturday 10th December from 10am – 2pm 
Sunday 11th December from 1pm – 3pm 

Wednesday 14th December from 4pm – 8pm 
Thursday 15th December from 4pm – 8pm  

 

Visit scenes from ‘The Lion, The Witch and 
The Wardrobe’ and hear the story behind it, 

with crafts and activities. For more 
information, please email 

revhannahboyd@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 

Gawthorpe Hall Visit 
 

On Thursday, 8th December, Elm Class 
experienced a Victorian Christmas at Gawthorpe 

Hall. The children enjoyed playing some 
traditional Victorian games, learned how to make 

a Christmas pudding, made their own 
cornucopias and met Father Christmas. So many 
of our Year 2 pupils dressed up as Victorians for 
the day, which all added to their experience, in 

this wonderful visit. 
 

Sharing Costumes 
 

Here at Coupe Green, we are pleased that our 
parents support each other, and the planet, by 

sharing, reusing and recycling costumes. 
Following this week, if anyone has either a 

nativity costume or a Victorian outfit, which they 
are happy to donate to school for others to use in 

the future, we would be really grateful if you 
could please either pass the outfit to your child’s 
class teacher or to the school office. Thank you! 

  
Happy Christmas! 

 

Our Autumn Term ends on Friday, 16th 
December and Spring term begins on Tuesday, 

3rd January 2023. 
 

We wish everyone in our Coupe Green family a 
very happy and peaceful Christmas and all the 
very best for the new year. We look forward to 
seeing you all again, safe and rested, in 2023! 

 
Diary Dates 

Tues 13th 
December 

9:30am EYFS Nativity 
Performance 

3:30pm EYFS Nativity 
Performance 

Weds 14th 
December 

Christmas Jumper and 
Non- Uniform Day 

 

Infant Narnia Experience Visit 
to All Saints Church 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Coupe Green’s Got Talent 

Thurs 15th 
December 

9:00 Golden Merit Assembly 

Infant Party Day 

Christmas Party Lunch 

Fri 16th 
December 

Junior Party Day 
 

Whole School Toy Day 
 

3:15pm School Closes for 
The Christmas Holidays 

Tues 3rd 
January 

8:45am School opens for 
The Spring Term 

Mon 9th 
January 

3:30 Tennis Club  
(Week 1 of 5) 

Tues 
10th Jan 

3:30 Multi Skills at Lostock 
Hall Academy 

Mon 
23rd Jan 

Paralympic Whole School 
Festival 
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